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Contact:  Craig Diss

Phone: 02 6701 9685

Fax: 02 6701 9690

Email: craig.diss@planning.nsw.gov.au

Mr Tony Hayward

General Manager

Port Macquarie-Hastings Council
PO Box 84

PORT MACQUARIE NSW 2444

Attention: Stephen Nicholson

Dear Mr Hayward

Planning Proposal — Port Macquarie Hastings LEP 2011 (Amendment No.16)

Reference is made to Council’s letter dated 15 August 2012 regarding Planning Proposal
PP_2012_PORTM_003_00 — Port Macquarie Hastings LEP 2011 (Amendment No.16) —
Further Corrections and Refinements.

The letter confirms Council’s intention to proceed with a revised Planning Proposal that
removes the W2 Zone from [tem 1 (Airstrip permissibility) and removes Item 12 (Pacific
Parkway, Lake Innes) in its entirety. A revised Planning Proposal has been forwarded
reflecting these changes in accordance with section 58 of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act, 1979.

No objection is raised to Council proceeding with the revised Planning Proposal.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate in contacting me on
6701 9685.

Yours Sincerely

Craig Diss

Team Leader
Northern Region
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